17Z BarTERY PLACE,

NEW YORK 4, N. Y.

April 26, 1948

Dear MreSladden:

I am in receipt of your letter of the 9th
instant regarding the case of the steamer DESCUBRIDOR,
Mobile Report 2338, which was submitted on the 25th
February to the American Committee who expunged the
cless with a Black Line, and I note that two days
later the Classing Committee took similar action.

It is unlikely that a similar case will arise
again for years,but I quite agree that we should institute
a procedure whereby we cable you immediately the
American Committee has dealt with the class, so that
you can take whatever action you deem necessary at your
end.

Thanking you for drawing the matter to my
attention, and with kind regards,

Yours faithfully,

R.J. Sladden, Esqg,

LONDON
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